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2nd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The summer term sees the whole school taking part in a key part of our Religious Education 

programme ‘Journey in Love’ where the children will learn about relationships and sex education 

set in the context of the Catholic faith. The programme covers aspects of the statutory Personal, 

Social, Health and Emotional Curriculum and the Science Curriculum. 

 

Parents are invited to a meeting on Tuesday 4th June at 2.30pm where I will outline the programme 

and you can find out about how we will teach this aspect of the curriculum.  

 

I would particularly encourage year 5 and 6 parents to come along as the Science National 

Curriculum covers the changes that occur during puberty which will be taught this term.  OM 

Health and Well-being (Annie & Sue) will be working with the children in year 5 and 6 as part of 

the programme as well. It would be helpful for you to be aware of the information we will share 

with your child and be prepared for any questions they may have at home. 

 

Please confirm your attendance by emailing the office so I can ensure sufficient chairs are 

available.  Please also send any questions you may have to ensure we answer them at the meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Maria Kemble 

Executive Head Teacher 
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